
 
   
  
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:   12 November 2012 
 
PCN:   PCN LEDIL 62 
 
Subject:   Changed product numbers  
 
Description:  LEDiL has changed product numbering of High Bay lens modules. There 

are no optical or mechanical changes. 
  
Time line:  Updated ordering codes are on LEDiL website now. 
  
Changed information:  Old product number:  New product number: 
  C12361_HB-2X2 C12361_HB-2X2-W 
  C12345_HB-5X1 C12345_HB-5X1-W 
 
 
 
Contact information:  Sampsa Nurmi 

LEDIL Oy 
Salorankatu 10 
24240 SALO 
FINLAND 
sampsa.nurmi@ledil.com 


